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September 17, 2010 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O.Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy 
 EB-2010-0219 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Cornerstone Hydro Electric Concepts Association (CHEC) intends to participate in the 
consultation process related to the review of electricity distribution cost allocation policy.   
CHEC, on behalf of our members, intends to provide written submissions and will attend the 
stakeholder conference scheduled for November 18, 2010.   
 
Bruce Bacon of Borden Ladner Gervais LLP will represent CHEC utilities at the stakeholder 
meeting.   Please provide any correspondence associate with this file to the attention of:   

Bruce Bacon  
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
40 King Street West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 3Y4  
bbacon@blgcanada.com 
Direct Tel:  (416) 367-6087 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 Gord Eamer 
 

Gordon A. Eamer, P.Eng. 
Chief Operating Officer 
chec@ripnet.com  
613-342-3984 
 
 
CHEC Members 
Centre Wellington Hydro COLLUS Power 
Innisfil Hydro Distribution Systems Lakefront Utilities 
Lakeland Power Distribution Midland Power Utility 
Orangeville Hydro Parry Sound Power 
Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Wasaga Distribution 
Wellington North Power West Coast Huron Energy 
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